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Benedictines to Host Monastic Experience Weekend 
  
TUCSON, Ariz. – The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration will host a Monastic Experi-
ence for those interested in learning more about religious life. The event is scheduled Friday - 
Sunday, August 3 - 5, at the Benedictine Monastery located at 800 N. Country Club Rd. in Tuc-
son. 
 The sisters invite single women, age 18-38 and who do not have children, to spend the 
weekend in prayer, reflection and community living. Space is limited, so reservations are en-
couraged. 

For more information about the Monastic Experience, please contact Sister Sophia 
Becker at (520) 325-6401 or vocationtucson@bspa.us. For more information about the Bene-
dictine Sisters, please log onto www.BenedictineSisters.org. 
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